
Fluvanna County 
Public Schools
Notice to Parents

Parents of students attending Fluvanna County Public Schools 
have the right to request information regarding the professional 
qualifications of their child’s classroom teacher. Staff informa-
tion is posted on the school division’s website, www.fluco.org, 
or may be obtained by contacting Mr. Don Stribling at the  
Fluvanna County School Board Office, 589-8208.




